
OFFICE; OF THE PRESIDENT

rlE UNIVERSITY OF WISCON~.,'1
MADlSON6. WISCONSIN

November 4,

Mr. Ward Ross
Managing Director
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
506 N. ,ialnut
Mad ison, Wiscons in

Dear Ward:

At an earlier meeting the question was raised about
the freedom of staff members, John R. Davis and John. T.
Ma loney of the Agronomy Department of the College of
Agriculture,to assign. to WARF an invention of a seed counter.

Our accounting analysis suggests that the support of
the research leading to this discovery was not from funds
governed by patent restrictions and, therefore, WARFand
the two mentioned individuals are free to pursue any

.arrangement which might fa~ilitate getting ·thediscovery
i.nto pub lic use.

Sincerely yours,

0W
William H. Young
Assi.stant to the President

WHY/pkg .
cc: Dean GlennS. Pound·


